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End of Term Shows 
A huge congratulations and well done to all the 
staff and children who took part in the Nursery, 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity. I was 
very impressed and from feedback received, I 
know parents were feeling very proud, if not a 
little teary eyed on some occasions. 

 
Uniform Reminders 
Please can we remind all parents to provide 
their children with long sleeve tops and 
trousers i.e. sweatshirt tops/bottoms or 
tracksuits to wear during cold weather for 
Outdoor PE. 
If children are wearing boots to school we 
would ask parents to provide shoes/ black 
trainer style shoes for the children to wear 
during the day in line with our uniform 
policy and as they may also be more 
comfortable for the children. 
 
Christmas at St Johns 
It was so nice to see so many of you at the 
Carol Service at St Johns. The Rev Alan 
Bradford would like to extend an invitation 
to you all for a service on Christmas Eve. 
 

 

  

Clubs for Spring Term  
Clubs on offer are: 

Monday Art & Craft:                         Years 2 - 6  
Girls` Football:                   Years 3 - 6 

Tuesday Football:                              Years 4 - 6 
Lego:                                    Years R - 2 
Archery                                Year 1 - 4  

Wednesday Football:                              Years 1– 3 
Choir:                                   Years 2– 6            

Thursday Ukulele:                               Years 3 - 6    
Trick shots                           Years 1-6 
Tag Rugby                            Years 3- 6 

Some of the clubs still have a few places available. 
Please contact the office for details.          

Key Spring Term dates 2024: 
January 
Monday 8th  -  Terms starts  Clubs begin 
Tuesday 16th  Robins Trip to Wagamama`s 
Thursday 18th Ocelots Trip to Wagamama`s 
February 
5th – 9th Music Week 
Friday 9th Training Day 
12th – 16th Half Term 
 
 
 
I would like to thank all the staff, children and 
parents for their hard work, support and 
commitment to Highfield Primary School. On 
behalf of all the staff, we would like to thank you 
for the generous gifts and cards.  
I wish everyone a restful and peaceful Christmas.  
 
Ms Lisa Corrigan 
Headteacher 
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